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This proxy war engineering started under the Obama/Biden Administration with 
Victoria Nuland midwifing the charge. It was probably designed to be executed 
during HRC's second term with rumbling anticipation assisting her re-election. 
Also by design likely included the bombing of Iran, when they would predictaby 
support Russia with arms, providing the opportunity to close the sunset clause 
of the JCPOA which thus would have been a fraud analogous to the Minsk 
agreements. But, Trump jeopardized it all, first campaigning by wanting to get 
along with Russia which earned him a never ending RussiaGate. But Trump wasn't 
willing to wait until his second term to bomb Iran and probably was reluctantly 
on the Ukraine proxy war strategy himself so instead he unilaterally pulls out 
of the JCPOA to strangle it with sanctions and assassinating Soleimani to 
provoke a sufficient response for him and Netanyahu to bomb Iran. They didn't 
take the provocation bait. It backfired in Trump's face, bringing China in to 
Iran's rescue and thus the Middle East. This made Iran's foes nervous, thus 
enters the Abraham accords, essentially a US weapons deal dressed up as a peace 
accord. Trump tried to hijack the plan, by attempting to change public opinion 
on Putin, cutting Iran out of the plan, and demanding information on Biden 
corruption from Zelensky if he wanted the arms which the Minsk agreement fraud 
was funneling into Ukraine. But, that got Trump impeachment on top of the 
never-ending Russiagate. Why didn't Zelensky provide Trump with the dirt on 
Biden? Because he wanted the Nuland strategy to continue and probably was being 
told Trump won't make it to his second term if even through his first. Now, 
look, they still haven't stopped guaranteeing it.
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